
 
 
 

FLORIDA STATEWIDE POLICE & MILITARY HOUSING PROGRAM 
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

 

August 25, 2015 
 
LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION 
 
RE: UNITED BREEZE AIR CONDITIONING 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
As Director of Statewide Military Housing in Florida I am charged with overseeing the living conditions of nearly 
3,000 service men and woman.  One of the most crucial needs here in Florida is fully functioning Air 
Conditioning Systems.  United Breeze has been able to meet our court mandated budget for the installation of 
our 2 to 3.5 ton systems as well as being able to provide the invaluable component of statewide installation 
and maintenance service.   
 
We have been able to not only reduce our internal inspection efforts due to the free inspections offered by 
United Breeze, but have also lowered the amount of maintenance service requests we were responding to 
because United Breeze not only offered a year of service, but honored it at each and every occurrence where 
one of our tenants had problems with their Air Conditioning.   
 
We have had United Breeze provide dependable service not only during regular business hours as stated on 
the warranty, but have gone beyond by servicing our tenants and properties after hours and on weekends. 
 
United Breeze through the leadership of Tomas Tamayo has become an invaluable strategic partner to our 
operations and I offer the highest recommendation of their product and services. 
 
 
 
 With warmest regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Angelus “Angel” Cross 
Director of Statewide Field Operations 
954-812-2021 
 


